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June I 1, 2018 

Direct Dial: (501) 682-6302 
Email: nicholas.bronni@arkansasag.gov 

I write on behalf of Respondent Nathaniel Smith to request a 48-day extension of the 
June 22, 2018 deadline for filing a response to the petition for a writ of certiorari in the above­
captioned matter. An extension would make the response due on August 9, 2018. 

I respectfully submit that a 48-day extension is reasonable and necessary because of other 
professional obligations, including primary responsibility for two cases seeking a preliminary 
injunction in federal district court and responsibility for supervising and reviewing a number of 
other pending matters. Petitioner Marisa Pavan does not object to this request. 

Thank you for your kind assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~· 
Nicholas J. Bronni 
Deputy Solicitor General 

cc: Douglas Hallward-Driemeier, Esq. (via email) 

323 Center Street, Suite 200, Little Rock, AR 72201 
(501) 682-2007 I oag@ArkansasAG.gov 
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